
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



UGC Women’s Studies Centre of KBN College conducted an 

Awareness Programme on ‘Cyber Crimes’ on 13th September, 2021 by Ward 

Mahila Samraksha Karyadarshi (Mahila Police) to the first year degree 

students. 

 On that day, the four Mahila Police Ms. Ch. Sanghavi, Ms. P. 

Gayathri, Ms. Y. Govindamma, Ms. B. Vineetha, visited our college and 

addressed our students to create awareness on most common crimes takes 

place in colleges. They also told the students that ‘How to avoid theft of 

personal property of students’ in college premises.  

 They delivered the tips which help the students in improving their 

 PC’s performance and keeping their private data safely.  


